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Class 4- Ancient Greek Workshop 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The topic for term 1 in Class 4 this year is ‘Groundbreaking Greeks’, which teaches children about developments and 
changes over six periods of ancient Greek history, focusing on the city state of Athens in the Classical age and exploring 
the lasting legacy of ancient Greece.  

In order to enhance the children’s engagement in this exciting topic, an experience has been planned for the class to 
take part in an Ancient Greek workshop at the school, on Friday 29th September 2023. During the day, the children 
will have the opportunity to take part in some fantastic activities and really immerse themselves into the Ancient Greek 
culture – it promises to be a unique and memorable day that will really support the children in their learning in many 
subjects including History, English, Science and Art.  

In order to facilitate memorable learning experiences for our pupils, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 
towards the cost of the workshop. If insufficient funds are provided by parents/carers, the school will have to look into 
the feasibility of the workshop and it may be cancelled. The PTA have made a significant donation towards this 
workshop in order to keep costs down.  

We kindly request payment be made via School Money, by Friday 6th October. If you have any queries about this 
experience, then please speak to the class teacher regarding details about the day. If you have any issues or concerns 
regarding payments please contact the school office.  

Finally, it would be great for parents to see what is happening that day and experience the fun learning with the 
children. If you would like to volunteer to help, please speak to me at a convenient time. We can’t facilitate all 
parents/carers but 3 or 4 would be super! 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss C Debling 

Class 4 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


